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Anael Dominguez (CDI: Planning)

From: John Hornick (Fire Services)
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 4:21 PM
To: Anael Dominguez (CDI: Planning)
Cc: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning)
Subject: Fire Comments

Monday, August 5, 2024 Hall County Planning Commission Meeting.  
 

1. (A) 5181 Dudley Hill Road | Rezone | from Agricultural Residential III (AR-III) to Residential-I-Low-Density (R-I-L) 
| on a 47.61± acre tract located on the west side of Dudley Hill Road at its intersection with Waterwood Drive | 
Zoned AR-III; Tax Parcel 11131 000001A | Proposed Use: 20-lot single-family development | ** Commission 
District 2 | Blum & Campbell, LLC c/o Jody Campbell, applicant 
(B) 5181 Dudley Hill Road | Use Subject to County Commission Approval | 17.70.040 for a subdivision | on a 
47.61± acre tract located on the west side of Dudley Hill Road at its intersection with Waterwood Drive | Zoned 
AR-III; Tax Parcel 11131 000001A | Proposed Use: 20-lot single-family development | ** Commission District 
2 | Blum & Campbell, LLC c/o Jody Campbell, applicant 
(C) 5181 Dudley Hill Road | Variance | 12.40.180. to allow for a common access drive to serve more than five 
lots | on a 47.61± acre tract located on the west side of Dudley Hill Road at its intersection with Waterwood Drive | 
Zoned AR-III; Tax Parcel 11131 000001A | Proposed Use: 20-lot single-family development | ** Commission 
District 2 | Blum & Campbell, LLC c/o Jody Campbell, applicant 
 
 
The Hall County Fire Marshal’s Office considers the plan conceptual in nature and if approved may 
require modifications during the development review process, 

 
   
 
 

Regards, 
 
John Hornick, NPQ Fire Service Plans Examiner 1 
Lieutenant, Hall County Fire Rescue 
Hall County Government 
Main: 770-531-6838 │Cell: 404-597-0083 
Website: www.Hallcounty.org 
 

     
 
 


